
Send us an email to:
shoutoutforsend@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

We will reply, send you a form to complete, and
arrange a time for you to meet one of our friendly
team members

The meeting can be face to face, or online,
whatever works for you!

In our meeting we get to know a bit more about
each other

After this, we will invite you to join one of our
meetings!

Join us, become a Rep!
 Have your voice heard 

by Buckinghamshire Council
 

If you are interested in joining Shout Out for SEND,
here is the process of getting involved:


